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Hazelton, Laura

From: BCAAC <bcaac@hughcullum.com>

Sent: 19 April 2018 17:12

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: BCAAC objection -2017/6080/P - Cyclone House, 27-29 Whitfield Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

Dear Laura Hazelton, 

 

As was the case for the numerous previous application we to object to this proposal on the basis that it is too high, 

too bulky and impacts adversely on the residential amenity of the neighbouring listed building at Colville place. It 

thus fails to enhance or preserve the Conservation Area and is in fact detrimental to it. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hugh Cullum 

 


